
NOTICE AND EXPLANATION
OF PROPOSED TARIFF FILING

March 30, 2010

DeltaCom, Inc. herewith gives notice of proposed revisions to its interexchange tariff as
described below.

TX9-3013:

The purpose of this filing to the Alaska interexchange tariff, is to introduce a minimum
monthly usage charge of $4.99 per month for customers who only subscribe to
DeltaCom’s long distance service and whose long distance usage falls below 400 minutes
per month.  The minimum monthly usage charge will be applied in addition to the per
minute charge billed for any minutes used below the minimum.  For example if a
customer bills 200 minutes and his per minute rate is $0.10, he will be billed $24.99 for
his long distance usage (e.g., $20.00 for the 200 minutes he used and $4.99 for the
minimum monthly usage charge).

This tariff will be filed on April 1, 2010 with a requested effective date of April 30, 2010.

The proposed tariff filing and the utility’s current tariff are available for review at the
Regulatory Commission of Alaska's offices at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300,
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 during normal business hours and/or at DeltaCom, Inc.’s
offices at 7037 Old Madison Pike, Suite 400, Huntsville, Alabama 35806, Monday
through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. or on the Company’s website at
http://www.deltacom.com/terms_conditions.asp

Any person may, within twenty (20) days after the date of this notice, file written
comments on this tariff revision with the Regulatory Commission of Alaska by mail at
the above address or by electronic mail at rca_mail@rca.state.ak.us. Comments filed on
this tariff revision must also be sent to the attention of the Regulatory Department at
DeltaCom Communications, Inc., 7037 Old Madison Pike, Suite 400, Huntsville,
Alabama 35806.

To assure that the Commission has sufficient time to consider the comments before the
revision takes effect, please file any comments with the Commission no later than April
20, 2010.
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